
To whom it may concern, 
 
This e-mail is in reference to the proposed rule change by the CME to 
change 
live cattle and feeder cattle daily limits to $3.00 with no expanded 
limits. 
As an AP and a former livestock producer I don't believe this rule 
change is 
in the best interest of the producer and the producer or end user is 
why this 
business started.  There was a time in October when limits did need to 
be 
changed to allow anyone short the futures to exit because of the 
futures huge 
discount to cash but that may not happen for several years again if 
ever. 
Current limits on live cattle and feeder cattle have worked for years 
so why 
change because of one incident.  Current expanded limit rules are 
justified 
but I don't believe the current proposed change is good for the 
producers, the 
exchange or the individual investor. 
 
Regards, 
 
Vincent H. Boddicker 
 
 


